
 
 

Hello, 

 

Vibrant Photos will be at Clayburn Middle School on Wednesday, September 25th to take your 

2024-25 school year photos. 

 

Photo day is quick and easy! There are no forms or payment needed on photo day. Just bring 

your best SMILE! Approximately two days after your student’s photo day the images will be ready 

online. 

 

To view and order photos: 

Scan QR code on the paper given to your student on photo day 

 OR 

Step 1- Go to www.vibrantphotos.ca 

Step 2- Choose 'Click to Order' and then choose 'click here' on School Day orders. 

Step 3- Enter your unique code provided on the paper given to your student on photo day 

Step 4- View Images. 

Step 5 - Select ‘Buy Now’ and you will be able to select from a variety of packages, single photo 

sheets and bonus items.  Select product that you want to purchase and then choose which image 

you want to add to the product. 

Step 6 – Add to cart. Select school delivery or choose ship to home (minimal shipping charge)  

 

Photo orders must be placed by the end of day on Monday, October 7th to be included in the first 

delivery to the school which is approximately one week after this date. Photo orders placed after 

Monday, October 7th will be held and a second order cut off day will be Thursday, October 24th. 

These orders will be delivered to the school approximately one week later. 

 

For any further inquiries please contact us at  

info@vibrantphotos.ca 

604-380-3388 

 

http://www.vibrantphotos.ca/
mailto:info@vibrantphotos.ca
https://shop.vibrantphotos.ca/


 


